
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/151/2021-22           Date: 8
th

March, 2022.

 

 

Dear Members,

 

The Director General of Foreign Trade has issued a Notification No

58/2015-2020 dated 7th March 2022 (Click here)

 

Members are requested to take note of the above-mentioned Notification.

 

 

With Best Wishes and Regards

 

Suresh Ramrakhiani

(Chief Executive Officer)
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